Alyssa Bryant

From: Roberta Pirkola

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:20 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: Polymet permit process

From: Carlyle Conrad [mailto:tomandcark@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:12 AM

To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov>

Subject: Polymet permit process

Duluth City Council:

Please take the lead in making a hearing take place so we all can hear how this company can mine safely in our area and
in two great watersheds going north and south. There is so much at risk to our water supply and greater environment
that is overwhelming to comprehend in my mind.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter!

Carlyle Conrad

8355 Congdon Blvd.

Duluth, MN 55804

Sent from my iPhone



